
DISABILITY AWARENESS
TRAINING

Support for the development and production of this material was provided by a grant under the 
Carl D. Perkins  Career Technical Education Act of 2006 administered by the New York State

 Education Department.

The purpose of the training is to help faculty and staff
understand how best to refer students to disability
services. 

If our students reach out early for the assistance
they need, they are more likely to succeed in class! 

Questions? Contact Julissa Gonzalez at
jgonzalez36@monroecc.edu. 

Wednesday, October 13
12noon

via Zoom


